
We Need You and Your Club Member’s to Join                                                   

in the Fun of Sun City’s First Garden Railroad Project 
 
The word is spreading fast about the construction that has started between Mulligan’s 

windows and the beautiful fountain pond.  A large group of your neighbors have spent 
years talking about building the Red Poppy Garden Railroad and now it’s time to raise 

money to pay for it.   

 

Our own Red Poppy Garden Railroad will be 
a fully functional model railroad (G Scale) 

perched in a very large, raised garden bed 
(approximately 45’ by 85’).  The model train 
will run around and through a replica of our 

own Downtown Courthouse Square.  The 

first stages, including site construction, have 

begun.  But…to finish this project we need 
your financial support.   

 
This exciting project was presented to the 
Community Association’s Property/Grounds 

Committee (CA) and got unanimous approval.   
 

Are you ready to get on board? 

We have Three Easy Ways to Donate. 
 

1. Look for the donation boxes at 

Mulligan’s, Wriggley’s and the CA 
front desk to make your 
contribution.                                   

Make checks out to SCTXCA.               
 

2. Or you can donate using your 
credit card at the SCTX website by 
going to the Ticket Purchase 

Section.  
 

3. Or simply use your phone to 
scan this QR Code and 
instantly use a payment method of your choice. 

 

Your HOA fees will NOT be impacted by the Garden Railroad. 
 

We need to raise an estimated $65,000 to make this project the envy of all citys in 
Williamson County.  We are also seeking donations and sponsorships from our Sun City and 
Georgetown area businesses.  Responsibility for operation, security, and long-term 

maintenance will be the Radio Control Models Club, not the CA. 
 

 

Without everyone’s financial support this project simply 

won’t be built.  Please help us raise the money by 

contribute Today!                


